The gates will be operatable beginning the evening of August 2, 2023.

The vendor code is 8554, and will work from Monday to Saturday,
between 7am to 4pm. This vendor code will not work on Sundays..

We anticipate there may be issues of stickers/transponders (RFIDs) not
working properly. Should this be the case, please contact Compass Rose
Management at (239)309-0622. Please provide your name, address and
sticker/RFID number, found on the back of it. It will be the first 5
numbers.

Should you not be in your own vehicle and need to enter, you may enter
your proxy/fob card number into the call box. The gates will then open,
presuming you had previously notified us of your proxy/fob number.

We ask you to not share your proxy/fob number with those outside
your household. As we are a gated community and wish for safety, it is
not advisable for others outside your household to be able to enter the
community without using the call box to contact you.

When a visitor arrives and enters your name in the call box, it will ring
the number(s) you previously provided. If you want to grant them entry,
press 9 on your phone and the gates will open.



